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Vern opened the meeting with 10 members present. 
Jerry read the minutes and they were approved. Jim 
also gave a Treasures report of $1079.55 

New Business: We decided to do the winter field work during our October meeting. Jerry suggested 
that we might consider getting new field signs. He will look into the cost and a source. 
 

Old Business: Craig stated that the lawn mower is now repaired. It took a voltage regulator. The same 
guy that checked it out when we acquired it did the repairs. Craig contracted the job. Well done. 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:  True to our philosophy, we do more flying than anything else.  


